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I am absolutely appauld that this is even being considered. The damage to victims is 

for a lifetime and to now make them even more fearful that there aggressors may live 

close to them is completely unwarranted. 

 

I'll put this in terms of liability to the state: if even one victim gets revictimized by their 

assailant then the state can be held liable. That's an expensive possibility...now 

multiply that by multiple victims. 

 

Not to mention as a father and a husband, not knowing that my new neighbor could 

be a convicted rapist or child moleator is completely unacceptable and downright 

criminal in and of itself. 

 

Victims are scarred for life and the perpetrators of those crimes should also carry the 

stigma for what they have done for life as well. 

 

Public safety before sex offenders - always and forever! 


